
Last Call to COUNTY FINALISTS  
 
There are still a number of you who have not let me know whether you want a 
cash prize or a keepsake trophy following you playing in the finals back in July. 
Some of you haven't let me have their bank details. 
 
I will shortly need to order the trophies so if I have not heard from you by the 20th 
September, I will assume you want cash, which I will add to your Leamington 
money, if you also qualified for that. Assuming of course that I have your bank 
details. 
 
Thanks 
 
Martin 
 


